
To whom it may concern,

As a recent resident of Dee Why and a long term one to the Northern Beaches I would like to express my 
support of the development at 28 Fisher road/9 Francis Street. I believe it will provide a much needed and 
critically unrepresented service to the local area and be an important step in the future architectural landscape.

I believe that this development will contribute valuably to the community and has shown an appropriate design 
response to concerns raised by local residents. Recent changes to the submission have sensitively improved the 
sun access, privacy, bulk and scale and landscape of the development and it’s relationship to adjacent dwellings. 

I welcome the introduction of more diverse and innovative design into the centre of Dee Why, which is sorely in 
need of more creative architecture in order to flourish in line with the directions outlined in the long term 
strategy of Dee Why town centre.

Email: Kyle_vanasten@hotmail.com
Mob: 0422 418 679

Regards,
Kyle van Asten

Sent: 29/04/2021 12:25:10 PM
Subject: DA number DA2020/1167


